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Brightside Academy’s St. Ann’s Location Grand Opening Event
Scheduled for Friday, October 26

(Pittsburgh, PA, October 10, 2012) — Brightside Academy announced today that its 770 St. Ann’s
Avenue, Bronx, New York location will hold its grand opening event on Friday, October 26, 2012 from
10:00 a.m. t0 12:00 p.m.

The celebration will feature a ribbon cutting, tours of the state-of-the-art facility, the opportunity to
meet Brightside Academy’s staff, an arts and crafts table for children and the opportunity for families
who enroll at the St. Ann’s location to be entered into a drawing for a gift card.

The new academy is part of the EarlyLearn NYC network that will transform early child care for children
served by the city’s subsidized early childhood system and increase quality standards.

“Child care is more than just babysitting services. We look forward to the St. Ann’s academy grand

opening and to providing the community access to quality child care and early education services,”
stated Area Business Director An Jeanette Paredes.

Brightside Academy provides a safe, fun, interactive, learning environment. Children shine in a program
that prepares them for kindergarten and beyond!

Visit www.BrightsideAcademy.com or call 877-868-2273 for more information.
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Brightside Academy is a leader in child care and early education that provides all families access to an
excellent early educational experience. With 20 years of experience, Brightside Academy operates
academies in multiple cities in Pennsylvania, Ohio and New York. Brightside Academy is headquartered
in Pittsburgh, PA. For more information, visit www.brightsideacademy.com. Like us on Facebook at
facebook.com/brightsideacademy. Follow us on Twitter twitter.com/bsafamily




